
ROUTE 412 UPDATE 

Work will occur this weekend to allow for the opening of two lanes between I-

78 and Shimersville Road, but the actual opening will likely occur on Tuesday 

(possibly sooner depending on how everything transpires). On Sunday 

(12/20/2015) starting at approximately 8 AM and continuing until 

approximately 6 AM Tuesday (12/22/2015), a single lane condition will be 

maintained in each direction (north and south) with intermittent traffic 

stoppages controlled by flaggers from Route 412 at High Street to Route 412 

at Daly Avenue. The contractor will perform traffic signal work and line 

painting work during this time in order to place traffic on the newly 

constructed southbound lanes between Shimersville Road and I-78. During 

that time motorists should expect delays, proceed through the work area with 

caution, and alternate routes should be considered. Rain/weather could delay 

this work.  

  

Additional work to be completed with this project includes center concrete 

island construction, traffic signal work in the islands at the signalized 

intersections, landscaping work, and final paving.  

  

The overall project is anticipated to be complete in fall 2016. 

  

Happy holidays! 


